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Parent Teacher Meetings  

We eagerly look forward to welcoming you into school for the parent-

teacher meetings. These meetings provide a valuable opportunity for you to 

engage with your child's teacher, discuss their progress, and gain insight into 

their educational journey. 

To ensure a smooth and efficient process, we kindly request that you enter 

and exit the school through the main reception. Please arrive promptly for 

your scheduled meeting to ensure that we can accommodate everyone's 

needs effectively. Our dedicated staff members are eager to share valuable 

feedback and answer any queries or concerns you may have regarding 

your child's education. 

 

Rugby League  

The Penryn Partnership rugby league started this week and you will be 

delighted to know that our talented team performed brilliantly.  

Their exceptional performance has brought immense pride to our school 

community. In their first encounter, our talented team faced off against 

Mylor, emerging victorious with a remarkable score of 7 – 0.  

Their determination and teamwork were truly commendable. The second 

match saw them compete against Flushing, where they showcased their skills 

once again, triumphing with a score of 4 – 1. This is a great start to the 

league!  
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St Piran’s Day 

I am thrilled to announce that Tuesday 5th March marks St Piran's Day, a day 

of great significance for Cornwall and its people. St Piran, the patron saint of 

Cornwall, holds a special place in our hearts. To commemorate this 

occasion, we have arranged for Dart Class to represent our school at the 

Falmouth St Piran's Day celebrations. The class will be showcasing their 

musical talents by playing the traditional tune of Trelawny on the 

mesmerizing Cornish bells. I have had the privilege of hearing them practice, 

and let me assure you, they sound absolutely incredible! It is a delight to 

witness our students embracing and celebrating the rich culture that 

surrounds us. 

 

 

Cornish Music Concert 

On Friday 8th March, we will have the pleasure of hosting Cornish folk singer 

Will Keating. This talented musician will be joining us for a singing workshop, 

which every class will have the opportunity to participate in. It promises to be 

a wonderful day filled with music and creativity. To culminate this special 

occasion, we will be holding a concert of Cornish songs at 2:30pm. I would 

like to extend a warm invitation to all parents and guardians and ask you to 

share this invitation with grandparents, as they are sure to know the songs 

and would thoroughly enjoy a sing-song with us! 

 

Guitar 

A lovely parent of an ex pupil has a couple of Junior Guitars that are no 

longer being used. If anyone has a child taking guitar lessons and in need of 

a guitar please let the school office know.  

 

 

 

 



 
 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you about 

an upcoming event that is very dear to our hearts - World 

Book Day! 

This year, we will be celebrating World Book Day on 

Thursday, 7th March. However, at Mawnan School, every 

day is World Book Day! We firmly believe in putting high-

quality books at the heart of our curriculum to ensure that 

our children develop a true love for reading from an early 

age. After all, reading is the key to successful learning! 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to all of you for supporting 

your child with reading at home. Your efforts truly make a difference in their 

educational journey.  

To make World Book Day even more special, Miss Prosser our English Leader 

has some fun activities planned. On Thursday, 7th March, we would love it if 

the children came to school dressed up as their favourite character from a 

book. We kindly request that you keep the costumes simple and try your very 

best to reuse and recycle items from around the house instead of buying 

anything new.  

Once again, thank you for your continuous support. We are grateful to have 

such dedicated parents and carers who share our passion for education and 

literacy. Together, we can nurture a love for reading that will last a lifetime. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Mother’s Day Breakfast  

You should have received an email this week regarding our annual Mother's 

Day Breakfast. This special event is a wonderful opportunity for us to come 

together as a school community and celebrate the incredible mothers and 

mother figures in our students' lives. We warmly invite you to join us on Friday 

8th March from 7:45am in the school hall. It promises to be a delightful 

morning filled with love, laughter, and delicious food (thanks to Jacky).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

School Disco 

On Friday 15th March the PTA are hosting a Mawnan School Disco with a 

professional DJ, candyfloss and sweets, This is always a very fun and popular 

event. 

Key Stage 1: 15:30 – 16:30. 

Key Stage 2: 16:45 – 18:15. 

Google Forms were sent out this afternoon. Please complete one form per 

child. 

 



 
 

10 Top Tips on Supporting Children with 
Self-Regulation 
 

As infants, we all rely completely on adults to help us resolve situations that 

are causing us to become upset or stressed. This is known as co-regulation. 

The next phase, once autonomy has begun to develop, is called self-

regulation: this is when children start to become capable of exercising more 

control over their impulses and behaviour, and managing their own 

emotions. 

 

This vital developmental milestone, however, isn’t reached spontaneously. 

Learning to self-regulate requires sensitive guidance from trusted adults – 

simply talking with children about their thoughts and feelings, for instance, 

can ease the route to self-regulation. This #WakeUpWednesday guide has 

some expert tips for supporting children to reach this goal. 



 
 

 



 
 

After School Clubs 

 

Day Club Year 

Group 

Time Cost 

Mondays Embrace Dance 1 & 2 3:15 – 4:15pm None 

Mondays Netball - Gill Y5 & 6 3:15 – 4:15pm None 

Tuesdays Football - Christian 5 & 6 3:15 – 4:15pm None 

Tuesdays Girls Maths Club 

(invite only) Mrs Davies 

3 & 4 3:30 – 4:15pm None 

Tuesdays Boys Maths Club 

(invite only) Mr Barnes 

3 & 4 3:30 – 4:15pm None 

Wednesdays Gardening Club – 

Zinnia 

2 3:15 – 4:15pm None 

Thursdays Drama Club – Mrs 

Chrucher (20 Max) 

1 & 2 3:15 – 4:15pm None 

Thursdays Cooking Club – Miss 

Law and Jacky  

(10 Max) 

3,4 &5 3:15 – 4:15pm £10  

Thursdays Running Club – Mrs 

Timmins and Mrs 

Watson (20 Max) 

3,4 &5 3:15 – 4:15pm None 

Thursdays Embrace Cheer 4 & 5 3:15 – 4:15pm None 

 

Collection 

Collection is from the main gates at 4:15pm. 

Year 2 Gardening club collection is 4:15pm from the School Garden. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Dates to Remember 2024 

 

2024 Dates Event 

 

Mon 4th - Fri 8th March Parent Teacher Meetings 
(a google form to sign has been sent out to parents nearer 

the time) 

Thurs 7th March World Book Day 

11th – 22nd March Year 3 and Year 4 Swimming lessons 
(a google form has been sent out to parents for children 

attending) 

29th March –12th April  Easter Holidays 

19th April – 24th May Friday CST Sailing lessons – Term 1 (6 Sessions) 

Thurs 25th April TEMPEST: School Class Photos 

Mon 6th May Bank Holiday Monday 

27th – 31st May May Half Term  

7th June – 5th July Friday CST Sailing lessons – Term 2 (5 Sessions) 

Sun 16th June National Garden Scheme Open Garden 

19th – 21st June Year 4 & 5 BF Adventure School Camp 

26th – 28th June Year 6 Porthpean School Camp 

Fri 5th July Sports Day 

Fri 12th July Sports Day (reserve date) 

22nd – 24th July School Closure Days 

Thurs 25th July School Summer Holiday 

 

All dates and events can be found on our School website Calendar: 

https://www.mawnanschool.com/web/calendar/430674 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.mawnanschool.com/web/calendar/430674


 
 

Mawnan School Uniform  

Thank you for supporting our uniform policy and sending your children into 

school in the correct uniform. 

To ensure clarity, I would like to provide a gentle reminder of our uniform 

guidelines: 

• Tights should be either grey or navy, and on PE days, white sports socks 

may be worn but not over tights on non-PE days. 

• If your child has pierced ears, for safety reasons, we kindly request that 

they do not wear dangly or hooped earrings to school. Studs are the 

safest option, as they reduce the risk of earrings getting caught or 

pulled.  

• Please remember that school shoes are to be worn on uniform days, 

while trainers are to be worn on PE days. 

Uniform  

Grey knee-length pinafore, skirt, trousers or shorts  

Pale blue polo shirt 

Navy blue sweatshirt or cardigan with school logo (from Castle Sports) 

Grey or white socks (non-branded) or navy or grey tights 

Black School shoes (no high boots or open toed sandals) 

Navy blue and white gingham dress for summer wear 

PE Uniform - to be worn on PE days  

Top: White P.E. shirt with school logo (from Castle Sports) with Mawnan 

zipped sports top (from Castle Sports) 

Bottom: Navy blue shorts (from Castle Sports), Navy blue Skort (from Castle 

Sports) or Mawnan tracksuit trousers (from Castle Sports) 

Footwear: Black, blue or white trainers  

 

If you find yourself in need of financial assistance with regards to purchasing 

the correct uniform, please do not hesitate to speak to Miss Pridmore. We are 

here to support you and want to ensure that every child has equal access to 

school uniform. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Join Plastic Free Falmouth in taking part in the 

BIG plastic count from 11th-17th March!  

For one week, from 11-17 March, thousands of people from across the UK will 

be coming together to count their plastic waste. The investigation will reveal 

how much plastic we are throwing away, and find out what really happens 

to it afterwards. The results will be used to convince UK ministers to lead the 

way at the Global Plastics treaty talks, that could finally phase 

out plastic pollution for good. 

Signing up is easy.. just use this link.. https://act.gp/3TPmbM1 

Anyone can get involved, so let’s get Counting! Don't forget to submit your 

results by the 31 March, and get your Plastic Footprint.  

 

https://act.gp/3TPmbM1

